
Newsletter 09:  12 January 2024 

Date Activity 

Thursdays Year 5 Swimming lessons until Easter 

5 Feb Feet First Festival (Selected Children) 

8 Feb Dental Survey (Selected Children) 

9 Feb Term 3 Ends 

19 Feb Term 4 Begins 

23 Feb Choir Trip to Young Voices Concert 

29 Feb Year 3 Trip to Cadbury World 

13&14 Mar Height & Weight (Yr R & 6) / Vision Checks (Yr R) 

22 March Term 4 Ends: 2pm finish 

8 April Inset Day 

9 April Term 5 Begins 

w/c 13 May Year 6 SATS (all Year 6 children MUST attend) 

20-24 May Y6 Residential to Grittleton House Adventure 

24 May Term 5 Ends 

3 June Term 6 Starts 

19 July Term 6 Ends: 2pm finish 

22 July Inset Day 

21-25 Oct Y6 Residential to Grittleton House Adventure 

New Event or Change of Date/Time 

FOGS Event 

Welcome Back and a Happy New Year to you all. 

Lunch Boxes 

Children are encouraged to bring in a healthy 

lunch box to school.  Please ensure that lunches 

contain some savoury items, and not too much 

sugary foods.    Fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or 

sweets should not brought in.  Crisps, chocolate 

covered biscuits or wafers are allowed.  Please no 

nuts or nut based products, this includes Nutella 

based products too. 

Please think about the amount of food put into 

the lunchbox—please only add what your child 

can manage. 

Reception 2024 

Reception 2024 admissions will close on midnight 

on Monday 15 January.  If you have an older child 

in the school, an application will still need to be 

made, please also ensure that you provide the 

sibling details, a place is not  automatically 

guaranteed.  

If you have any queries about applying for a place 

at school for your child, please contact Co-

ordinated Admission 

 www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-

learning/school-admissions/ 

Requests for Donations 

Our Reception classes are looking for some good 

quality smallworld Toys, such as Happyland to add to 

their collection.  If you are having a Spring Clean 

following Christmas and may have some of these toys 

that you are able to donate, please do let us know. 

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-admissions/


Smart Watches 

Just a reminder following Christmas, that whilst we appreciate that smartwatches are more accessible to children 
now, we would rather that they weren’t worn at school.  This is due to a few factors, they can cause distractions 
in class, some of them are of high cost value, the size of some them and those with cameras will pose a 
safeguarding issue.   

If they are worn, they are done so at your risk, however, if the watch was believed to have a camera on it, it 
would be removed from the child for safe keeping, and returned to them at the end of the day. 

The Big Ambition survey has been launched by Rachel De Souza, the Children’s Commissioner for England, to 

hear from all children and young people in England aged between 6 and 19 years old.  The survey closes next 

Friday 19 January.  If you wish to take part, please visit www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition 

http://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition


COMMUNITY BOARD 

Online and Gaming Safety 



Here is the link to the next issue of Families 

Gloucestershire Magazine Jan/Feb 2024 for you. 

The Jan/Feb 2024 issue is packed full of useful 

information for parents including: 

 How to make pancakes downloadable 

 The importance of art in curriculum 

 Best new books for kids around the world 

 Helping your child with spelling 

 And much more ….. 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/familiesgloucestershirejanuaryfebruary2024digital?fr=xKAE9___Szw
https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/familiesgloucestershirejanuaryfebruary2024digital?fr=xKAE9___Szw

